
VILLAGE OF PLEASANTON 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROJECT FUNDED BY  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

OCTOBER 10, 2023 AT 7:00 P.M. 

   PLEASANTON COMMUNITY CENTER  

 

 Notice of the meeting was given in advance by posting in three public places, a designated method 

of giving notice. Notice of the public hearing and a copy of their acknowledgment of the receipt of the 

agenda were communicated in advance and in the notice to the Chairperson and Board of Trustees of this 

meeting.  All proceedings were taken while the convened PUBLIC HEARING was open to the public.   

The following Trustees were present at the meeting: Brittany Zwiener, Mike Tracy, Ted Eichholz 

& Michael Stubbs. Absent: Zack Rasmussen Also present: Katie Griffis, Pat Epley, Zach Larchick, Lori 

Ferguson (SCEDD), Jerry Atkins & Ron Baldwin (JIL Asphalt). 

Stubbs announced to all present that the Open Meeting Laws are posted in the Community Center.          

Stubbs opened the public hearing at 6:59 pm for the project funded by the Community Development 

Block Grant Program. 

Lori Ferguson with South Central Economic Development District discussed the 2021 CDBG 

Public Works Street Improvements Project Grant.   

With no written comments received beforehand and no members of the public in attendance for 

questions or comments, Stubbs closed the public hearing at 7:05 p.m. 

                                

Respectfully submitted, Katie Griffis 

             

               

              

 

 


